
 

 
 

 
TO: Melissa Manriquez, Clerk of the Board 
 
FROM: Rex Scott, District 1 Supervisor 
 
RE: Agenda Item 
 
DATED: July 16, 2025 
 
Please add the following item to the agenda for the August 5 Board of Supervisors meeting: 
 
Discussion/Direction/Action: Requesting that attorney-client privilege be removed from the 
memo sent to the Board on June 16, 2025. The memo is titled Non-Disclosure Agreements 
and was authored by Sam Brown, Chief Civil Deputy County Attorney, and Janis Gallego, 
Deputy County Attorney. It is dated June 16, 2025. 
 
 
  


